
THE TOWN OF RANDOLPH 

IS NOW ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS FOR A 
VACANCY IN THE POSITION OF  

TOWN COUNCILMEMBER 

 

Anyone interested may submit their name for 
consideration in writing by Wednesday, 

October 11, 2023, at the town office. 

 (For the remaining 2023 year) 

A public meeting to fill the vacancy will be held 
that evening, October 11, 2023, at 7:30 pm at 
the Rich County Courthouse, Randolph, Utah.  

Interviews for interested applicants will be 
conducted at that time and new 
councilmember will be selected. 

Any questions, please call the office at  

793-3185, Mondays and Wednesdays, 

 9:00 am to 4:00 pm. 


